
Sensitization Programme on LGBTQ issues (07.03.2020) 

As part of the celebration of International Women’s Week, a Sensitization Programme on 

LGBTQ issues was held on 7th March, 2020 at KKH Conference Hall of the college. The 

programme comprised of two parts: a. Talk by the Resource Person, Advocate Swati Bidhan 

Baruah and b. Drama Presentation (titled “Prakriti”) by B.A. 2nd Semester (English Honours) 

students.  

 As many as 39 faculty members of the college, 81 students across various streams and 

semersters and 3 persons from the media attended the programme and made it a success.  
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